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Wednesday 13th September 2023 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

The children have enjoyed their first full days at Boston West and have settled in well. They 
are starting to make new friends and to encourage them to share their interests, we would 
like them to create their own name mat with things that make them happy. For example, any 
hobbies, pets or family they have. You will find a coloured piece of card with their name on it 
in their bookbag. Please use this to add pictures/drawings. We have made our own mats to 
give you an idea of what yours may look like. Please could you return them by Monday 18th 
September 2023.  

 Yours sincerely, 

 S North C Stanton S Gadd 

The FS team  

  

 


